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Dear Planning Commissioners, Associate Planner Angelo and Members of the CAWD Board 

I respectfully request that the current application be denied and that the
District be directed to come back with a plan to replace the existing sewer in kind as proposed
by Kennedy Jenks and its consultants that at the same time will meet all the environmental
constraints applicable to the project at this location.

I do not believe that a small number of residents should bear the adverse consequences of this
proposed project.  I am one of the 127 residents from Carmel Meadows who signed the
petition to block the implementation of the proposed replacement project.  There is a far better
alternative project that will not cause this small number of residents to suffer the adverse
consequences.  

Respectfully yours.   Mark Abelson 
Very truly yours,
 
 
 
Mark B. Abelson, Esq.
Campagnoli, Abelson & Campagnoli
465 California Street, Suite 888
San Francisco, CA 94104
Tel: (415) 421-1515
Fax: (415) 421-2510
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